
and views known directly to the granting body so that the latter 
would have a clear picture of the situation. They should be 
allowed to put on their own research grant enough money to 
allow them to attend the workshops.

In summary, the cost of such a project, over and above *
the individual grants-in-aid, would consist of: (a) the salary 
of the Chairman in the host University with his own research 
budget; (b) some measure of major equipment for the workshops ;
(c) travelling expenses for the participants from outside the 
host University.

Conclusions and Recommendations
Because of the value of such a project in creating 

research groups within a university and in stimulating inter­
disciplinary approaches because of the cross pollination of 
ideas brought about by bringing in outside scientists, it is 
believed that the format we advocate is worthy of serious 
consideration in the light of its relatively low cost. It is 
therefore recommended:

(a) That the desirability of creating cooperative research 
centres of the type described above be carefully studied.

(b) That suitable terms of reference and contract 

forms be worked out.
(c) That the host University be given the funds necessary 

to launch these centres.
(d) That scientists from other Universities or Government 

establishments be allowed to put in their research budget the
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